Gemini School of Dance 
Newsletter January 2024

Dear parents.

Happy New Year to you all!  I hope you have had a lovely Christmas break despite the atrocious weather What a washout it’s been! Hopefully some better weather will follow with a glimpse of sunshine.
We have a busy 6 months ahead so here are some notes for your diaries.
Sunday February 4th Congress Theatre in Cwmbran. We have our Wales and West Cecchetti ballet awards. This competition has been on hold since 2020 due to covid but it is now up and running again. Entry forms have been given out to pupils who will be taking part. The entry level is standard 2 and above. Dancers perform a set dance and several exercises on stage in groups in their chosen level which is from junior to seniors, and the adjudicator presents the awards at the end of the level. Spectators are most welcome and the entry into the auditorium is £8.00.Juniors and Lower middles are in the morning and middles and seniors in the afternoon.
Examinations. Ballet examinations will be held in May for those who I consider to be ready. Dates are yet to be confirmed. I had hoped for earlier but examiners are not available for my chosen dates in April. Also there will be an examination session in July for a few vocational students and some class examination candidates who will not be taking an exam earlier.

Please ensure all fees have been updated to the new slight increase which was from September.
Sunday Ballet Associates. My website has all the dates for this year up until July. Please ensure fees have been paid for this new associate term.

Gemini  choreographic Competition on Sunday April 28th..Venue to be confirmed. As in previous years we will be reinstating our Gemini competition for all Gemini pupils. This competition is from age 8 and above and the entrant will demonstrate their own structured choreography ,whether in a group, duet or solo. This can be either ballet, Jazz, or Lyrical style. It will be entirely their own choreography and ideas, and also their own costume. They can also enter as many entries as they would like. It is not to be improvised but choreographed with lots of use of space, patterns and expression. It will be a lovely occasion and open to spectators. More info and entry forms to follow.
Lastly our November show was a great success! Thank you to all for your support and encouragement. My teachers Rosie, Ella, Adam and Alice and myself were so proud of all performers .

Lets have a great 6 months of dancing!
Jacqui x

